APPROVED MINUTES

Upper Milford Township

Board of Supervisors
Township Building, Old Zionsville, PA 18068
December 7th at 7:00 p.m.
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES



ATTENDANCE: Supervisors George DeVault, Daniel Mohr, Robert Sentner; Manager, Daniel DeLong; Assistant Manager, Bud Carter; Planning Coordinator, Brian Miller; Secretary/Treasurer, Jessi O’Donald; Solicitor, Marc Fisher; Township Engineer, Jeffery Ott
Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm
ANNOUNCEMENTS:
This meeting is being recorded principally to aid in the preparation of Minutes and for such other purposes as the Board sees fit. For that reason, will each person wanting to give any comments during this meeting, please state his or her name for the record and address the Board of Supervisors.
PUBLIC INPUT:

Glenn Little of 6098 Kings Highway South spoke to the Board of Supervisors requesting the 
approval of the placement of a “No Park Entrance” Sign at the end of his shared driveway. The 
neighborhood dog walkers feel his driveway is an entrance to Lenape Park instead of walking 
a little bit further to the proper entrance to Lenape Park.  He stated this has become a concern

to him and his family as they have dogs of their own and have to be concerned with issues of
people walking dogs down his driveway. 
There was a brief discussion as to the determination of the drive as a public access.  It was 

concluded that as good neighbors, the Township would install the “No Park Entrance” 

sign, as the driveway is not a public access to Lenape Park.
Jim Krippe asked if there could be reflectors placed at the edge of the driveway to be able to 

see the entrance of the Township Building better at night.

Phil Casey asked about a street light at the end of the driveway.  [PPL has it scheduled to 

relocate the existing street light to a better location for the end of the driveway]

EXECUTIVE SESSION:  The Board of Supervisors held an executive session from 7:09 pm to 7:54 pm to discuss personnel matters.
After the executive session Phil Casey/Robert Dennis asked what the executive session was for.  

Solicitor Fisher answered that there are reasons under the Sunshine Law that Executive Sessions can be held and that he did not have to disclose what was discussed during the executive session only that it was in regard to Personnel Matters.
OLD BUSINESS: - None
NEW BUSINESS: - None
ANY OTHER BUSINESS: - None
ADJOURNMENT:
Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm.
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